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MEC Mshengu to Inspect Learner Transport 

The KZN MEC for Education, the Honourable, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will be inspecting Learner 
Transport in Port Shepstone, tomorrow morning, Tuesday, 09 February 2021 at 08H00. 

The inspection will take place at 122 Berg Road in Port Shepstone, South of Durban. 
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